" BUCKINGHAM PALACE

31st May, 2006

Your Royal Highness,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for the kind message of
greetings sent to Her Majesty on the occasion of her eightieth Birthday.
Your kind words were much appreciated.

Tt was very thoughtful of you to enclose a copy of the book Reale
Ordine Dinastico di San Gereone, Corona di Svevia as a gift for The Queen,
and I am to convey Her Majesty’s warm good wishes to you and your
Family.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs. Sonia Bonici
Senior Correspondence Officer

His Royal Highness,
Prince Antonio Francesco Calabria Cilento de Hauteville.



